[bookmark: _GoBack]LOCAL DEMOCRACY AND BOUNDARY COMMISSION FOR WALES
LOCAL GOVERNMENT (DEMOCRACY) (WALES) ACT 2013
REVIEW OF THE SEAWARD BOUNDARIES OF THE CITY AND COUNTY OF SWANSEA AND THE COUNTY BOROUGH OF NEATH PORT TALBOT

The Local Democracy and Boundary Commission for Wales is about to conduct a seaward boundary review of part of the boundary of the City and County of Swansea and the County Borough of Neath Port Talbot. 

The Commission invite any person or body having an interest in the review to send their initial comments either by email to ldbc.wales@wales.gsi.gov.uk or in writing to; 

The Chief Executive, Local Democracy and Boundary Commission for Wales, Hastings House, Fitzalan Court, CARDIFF   CF24 0BL by 23 February 2017.

Please note that the comments received may be published. If the respondent does not wish to publicly disclose their name and address this must be stated expressly in the response.

Details of the review will be posted on the Commission’s website at www.ldbc.gov.wales.



S R Halsall (Chief Executive)

